
From: Haley Trontel
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Cc: Tyler Duffield (duffielt@ohsu.edu)
Subject: Testimony Agenda Items 899-903
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 10:08:01 AM

We are multnomah county residents (exorbitant property taxes included) and we are ready for
change and in FULL SUPPORT of Mayor Wheeler's ban on homeless camping. It is not
humane for the homeless residents or the neighbors. This is not compassion, this is enabling. 
Enough money has been wasted. We need more DRUG TREATMENT, mental health access,
and affordable housing. We cannot wait 18 months. This needs to end NOW.  We are sick of
living in unsanitary and unsafe neighborhoods. Camping has to stop, measure 110 should be
repealed, and we need compassionate care for individuals. 

Haley Trontel and Tyler Duffield 

-- 
Haley G. Trontel, Ph.D., ABPP
Board Certified Neuropsychologist
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